

## Newsletter



### Friday 4th November 2022

#### **AWARD WINNERS**

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Jenson, Blake & Ali

Year 2: Brooke, Thyago, Noah & Marie

Year 3: Raffaelle, Yvanah & Ella-Mae

Year 4: Bailey, Oliver, Ryan & Jessica

Year 5: Oliver H, Amira, Sahara & Trinity

Year 6: Jake, Casey-May & Maddison



# ECO COUNCIL SWAP SHOP

Next Friday the Eco Council will begin running a Book Swap Shop. If children bring a book they have read and no longer need they can swap it for one that we have in our swap shop.



### **POPPIES**

Remembrance Day is celebrated every year on the 11th of November. This is because during WW1, the conflict ended "at the eleventh hour of the eleventh day of the eleventh month".

Poppies will be on sale next week in school for a donation of £1.



### **DATES FOR YOUR DIARY**

Thursday 10th November - Remembrance Assembly for parents Year 4 at 2.45pm 14th to 18th November - Anti Bullying Week

Friday 18th November - Children in Need - Wear Something Spotty

Thursday 8th December - Y1-6 Pantomime Trip

Friday 9th December - Wear Something Christmassy Day & Christmas Dinner & Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert for parents at 2.30pm

Tuesday 13th December - Possible Carol performance at local care home

Tuesday 13th December - Y2 & 3 Christmas Singalong for parents at 2.30pm

Thursday 15th December - EYFS & Y1 Nativity for parents at 2pm

Friday 16th December - Christmas Party Day & End of Term Awards Assembly

### **ATTENDANCE**

Well done to **Year 3** for being the best attending class for the last week of Autumn 1, with 98%!



The Orchards Primary Academy
Rhayader Road,
Northfield,
Birmingham,
B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

